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This bill makes me a criminal. I have committed no crimes. Just because i enjoy 

firearms activities does not make me a bad person. I follow the law. 

This bill was voted in by Portland, Salem, and Eugene and not by the State of 

Oregon. Not opposed to safety training for conceal carry but to restrict the right of a 

woman or any other to buy a firearm when needed is going to add lawsuits costing 

tax payers unnecessary funds. You hear the hype about background checks. They 

are already required for all firearm purchases in the State of Oregon. So the media 

hype is false. Once a fire arm is pulled out to use in a crime it is already illegal.. 

Please repeal and re-write for all Oregonians not just PDX 


